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Michelle Lujan Grist 407 GALISTEO STREET, SUITE 236

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
Governor PHONE (505) 827-6320 FAX (505) 827-6338

May 1, 2025

Nob Hill Neighborhood Association
c/o Gary Eyster

316 Amherst Dr. NE

Albuquerque, NM

Dear Nob Hill residents:

We are pleased to inform you that the University Heights in Bernalillo County, will be considered for
listing in the National Register of Historic Places by the New Mexico Cultural Properties Review
Committee at their next meeting. This meeting will take place at the Bataan Memorial Building in Santa
Fe and online at 1:00 p.m. on June 6, 2025. You are cordially invited to attend. Information about joining
the meeting will appear on the Historic Preservation Division website at
http://www.nmhistoricpreservation.org/cpre/meeting-schedule.html You may view a copy of the
nomination at https://www.nmbhistoricpreservation.org/cpre/pending-nominations.html

The National Register of Historic Places is the nation’s official list of properties worthy of preservation.
Listing in the National Register provides recognition of important prehistoric and historic places and
assists in preserving New Mexico’s cultural heritage. Listing in the National Register does not restrict the

private use of property by the owner or restrict the property owner’s ability to sell, transfer, or develop
the property.

Owners of private properties nominated to the National Register have an opportunity to concur in or
object to listing, in accordance with the National Historic Preservation Act and Federal regulations 36
CFR Part 60. Any owner or partial owner of private property may object to listing in the State or National
Register. If you choose to object, send a notarized statement certifying that the party is the sole or partial
owner of private property, as appropriate. Submit objections to Michelle Ensey, New Mexico State

" Historic Preservation Officer, at the address given above, before the CPRC reviews this nomination.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at steven.moffson@dca.nm.gov

Sincerely,
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Steven Moffson
State and National Register Coordinator



